
 

 

Monday, 11 August 2014 
 
Dear supporter / sponsor of HET 

Thank you… from us, to you 

 
On behalf of Hangberg Educational Trust (“HET”), we thank you for your contribution to 
make the evening of 1 August 2014 the roaring success that we believe it was.  
A total of 65 items and 152 bottles of wine were donated. Just under R150,000 was raised - 
from the auction items and raffle tickets. The feedback from some of the 220 attendees 
indicates that the evening was fun and most importantly, awareness of our vision and 
process was raised.  
 
Yes, we are very excited that in line with the Trust’s aim and 2013 vision, our 1st Grade R class 
started on 21 July 2014. We are now focusing on securing sufficient funds to develop our 
first proper pre-school infrastructure for 120 children; after agreement was reached for the 
use of a part of Sentinel Primary School’s land by Ministry of Education and all plans were 
approved by Public Works.  
 
Your support at our dinner-dance on  
Friday, 1 August 2014, added to our drive to 
reach our dream of a beautiful, well-
managed, financially sustainable, eco- and 
disabled friendly pre-school in the Hangberg 
community.  
 
Do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or comments or visit our website for 
news and photos at www.hangbergeducationaltrust.org.  
 

 
Yours in gratitude,  
Tania Gray, Michele Harvey, Nicolette Rotter, Karen Temlett and Marquerithe Schreuder  

http://www.hangbergeducationaltrust.org/
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THANK YOU for your and our sponsors incredible support. 
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